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Comments: Please do not close our forest roads or restrict areas where we can camp!  Our family has been

using one of the areas you propose closing for years. It has been a family tradition that will be extinguished with

your new proposal.  We go to the forest for the peace, solitude and beauty it provides. Closing off more access to

our forest on already existing roads serves absolutely no benefit or reasonable legitimate purpose other than to

restrict the citizens of this country from the enjoyment and use of OUR public lands. 

 

Additionally, the vehicle use width restrictions and restrictions on dispersed camping areas also discriminates

against those who are physically unable to access areas or cannot afford the high costs of a 50 inch ATV.

Please leave the road system as it is and let Arizonans continue to enjoy their forests as  they were meant to be

enjoyed and respected..


